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CoreMMIS and Portal “go-live” date postponed 

The “go-live” date for implementation of the new Core Medicaid Management Information System (CoreMMIS) and 

Provider Healthcare Portal (Portal), originally slated for December 28, 2015, has been postponed. To ensure that 

Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) standards for performance and quality are met, the new 

system is now expected to be available in 2016.  

Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) providers, contractors, and other stakeholders will receive as much 

advance notice of the new implementation date as possible. At least 30 days’ notice will be given regarding transition 

and conversion activities that directly affect providers and the ability to conduct IHCP business. The time frames 

associated with the suspension of accepting business transactions for processing in the current system are estimated 

as follows:  

 Provider enrollments/profile updates – approximately 45 days prior to implementation 

 Fee-for-service (FFS) paper claims/adjustments – approximately 30 days prior to implementation 

 FFS electronic claims with attachments – approximately 30 days prior to implementation 

 FFS electronic adjustments – approximately 15 days prior to implementation 

 FFS electronic claims without attachments –  approximately 5 days prior to implementation 

 FFS financial cycle (remittance advices, electronic fund transfers, checks) –  normal schedule week prior to 

implementation; first financial cycle in the new system will run approximately one week after implementation 

Details about these and any other necessary transition periods will be provided in upcoming IHCP publications. 

Providers should continue preparing for the new system. Related guidance will continue to be published in IHCP 

bulletins. Self-directed web-based Portal training is now available at indianamedicaid.com, allowing providers to 

become familiar with Portal features at their convenience. The Provider Relations Field Consultants will also schedule 

virtual trainings and on-site workshops in the coming months. Providers can help ensure they do not miss important 

information by signing up to receive IHCP email notifications. 

http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/general-provider-services/provider-education/provider-healthcare-portal-training.aspx
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/mailing_list/default.asp
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For additional questions about CoreMMIS, email 

incoremmis2015im@hp.com. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, 

subscribe by clicking the blue subscription envelope here or 

on the pages of indianamedicaid.com. 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com.  

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION TO PRINT 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and 

white and without graphics, is available for your 

convenience. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 
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